


you have received this email/facsimile in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of
this email/facsimile is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email/facsimile in error, please notify the sender
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From: Dr. Harris
To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: Public Health Officer Recommendation
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 5:58:58 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

Nevada County needs a well-qualified Public Health Officer, especially during the ongoing COVID-19
pandemic.  Thanks to the recruiting efforts of the Nevada County Public Health Department, we
have an excellent candidate in Dr. Sherilynn Cooke.  With a master’s degree in Public Health from
UCLA, an MD degree from Stanford, and 9 years of experience prior to medical school, working for
San Diego County in various roles, including Public Health Educator, she is well prepared for this
position. We are fortunate to have someone of Dr. Cooke’s caliber willing to serve our county in this
challenging role.

As a community physician practicing here in Nevada County since 2013 and in adjacent counties for
20 years previously,  I know how important the County Public Health Officer is to the health of your
constituents.  Dr. Cooke is an outstanding candidate, and I ask you to vote to confirm her.

Sincerely,
Andrea Harris, MD
Yubadocs Urgent Care
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From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 5:28:19 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Kathy Hillis submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: I support offering Dr. Sherilynn Cooke the contract to be Public Health director.
Kathy Hillis

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings



















From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 8:30:44 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Uli Paulin submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: Please approve the contract with Ms. Cooke. We need her knowledge and
expertise. Uli Paulin

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings







From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 5:44:18 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Karla Arens submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: Please approve Dr. Cooke as our Nevada County Health Officer.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings











From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 4:26:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Lindy Beatie submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: Totally approve of the contract for this fantastic doctor to the public health position.
There needs to be a level headed, science based medical professional on board to guide the
health In our county

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings





From: mrteeney@att.net
To: bdofsupervisors; Heidi Hall; Ed Scofield; Dan Miller; Sue Hoek; Hardy Bullock; Public Health
Subject: December 14 Meeting
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 8:01:20 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Due to the snow, I was able to finally view a board of supervisors meeting today and I was appalled
with what I saw.  Not appalled by citizens exercising their first amendment right, but the most
condescending board of supervisors I have ever seen.  Chairman Miller spoke in the most disgusted
and disdainful manner towards the audience, and Heidi Hall’s late in the session monologue
(including accusations of anti-Semitism??) about how she’ll listen to us but do what she wants
anyway, shows she isn’t representing anyone besides herself.

My takeaway with this meeting is despite a large number of opposition against the appointment of a
new PHO including an offer to do it for free, the BoS decided to do their own thing and approve
SR21-0882.  This could have been pulled from consent, an official public hearing could have been
scheduled or they could have hired the doctor who offered to do it for free.   I’m also questioning
the call-in comments as they sounded like they were reading a script and could be on someone’s
payroll; the “I’m afraid of the unmasked” comment is also cringe worthy. The icing on the cake was
how you voted in your own pay raise; wish I could do that.

However, I am encouraged that there are Nevada County residents who are willing to take a stand
and call you out.  While you lay blame at your forthcomings with the state, there are other counties
(Placer and Orange for example) who have gone against the state’s tyrannical wishes.  All you have
to do is declare an end to this “emergency”, everyone can get their lives back in order and you can
get back to discussing improving the dump.

Nevertheless, I am looking forward to signing the upcoming recall petition, as Heidi Hall should have
resigned after her drunken collision that could have killed someone, and instead played the victim
(isn’t she still on probation?).  It’s also interesting as to what the veteran during the comment period
(can’t remember his name) said about treasonous acts and having the military step in.  A violation of
the constitution is a violation regardless if you’re pressured by the state to do it, the Nuremburg
code states the same.

Despite what you think, there is many more in Nevada County like the group you encountered
today.  We’re the working class that normally can’t appear in person at your meeting, were the ones
suffering with your poor decisions, we’re also paying your salary, but your policies have caused an
awakening.  Your attitudes disgusted me; in this time of not trusting the government you more than
cemented that feeling.  There will be more calls for resignations, and more signatures for the recall
as more of the Nevada County populace becomes aware of what you are doing.

Your Pal,

Jad Funk
Nevada City
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From: Janet Stegman
To: bdofsupervisors; Heidi Hall; Ed Scofield; Dan Miller; Sue Hoek; Hardy Bullock; Public Health
Subject: NO VOTE ON PUBLIC HEALTH OFFICER TODAY - NOT WITHOUT INPUT FROM THE COMMUNITY AND AN

OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE FIRST
Date: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 8:18:10 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

THIS IS NOT A ROUTINE HIRING DECISION! PUBLIC HEALTH OFFICERS CLAIM
SIGNIFICANT POWERS TO ORDER BUSINESS SHUTDOWNS AND QUARANTINES, AND TO
IMPOSE CRIMINAL PENALTIES FOR THOSE WHO DO NOT COMPLY!

Why are we appointing a Doctor from Oakland to this position and paying
her nearly 1/2 million dollars when she has full-time employment in
another County? Why is the public being left out of the selection and
review of the PUBLIC health officer’s appointment? The concerned citizens
of Nevada County are fed-up and tired of their rights being trampled on. 

To the Members of the Board in Nevada County:

I am writing to express my concern regarding the consent calendar
regarding a new PHO. This decision is coming from your staff, without
public debate. This is legally wrong and an abrogation of your duty to we
your community members to represent them in the best interests of our
community. I am opposed to this and ask you to remove it from the
consent calendar.

We have been telling you meeting after meeting that all the mandates and
lockdowns have done more harm than good. We the community must be
involved in the discussion of a new Public Health Officer. This is a really big
deal, and we have more questions than answers.

I have requested countless times that the public health emergency in our
County, when total Covid deaths as of today are just 106 out of a
population of over 100,000 people, needs to be ended and you have the
power to do so according to the document you signed when you put it in
place. I have asked over and over for a public discourse about this
involving a broad spectrum of medical authorities, including our local
doctors. You never responded.

You, our supervisors and public health officials have ignored Covid vaccine
injuries and deaths. The Covid vaccines have caused more deaths and
injuries than all previous vaccines combined.  

4.) In view of the above, why hasn’t any PHO for our County re-considered
the declaration of emergency?  

Dist 2



You our supervisors cannot legally delegate your authority to a County
PHO to dictate policy to our community. You are the ones who must look
at the negative impacts of the lockdowns and mandates that have thus far
resulted in the highest death rates by any nation on earth.

I demand you remove from the consent calendar the new PHO in order for
discussion regarding a PHO who is capable and responsible to look at the
full facts and not join the current narrative. This is a time for change and
can start with a new PHO.

Sincerely,
Janet Stegman















From: darlene weiss
To: bdofsupervisors; Public Health; Hardy Bullock; Sue Hoek; Dan Miller; Ed Scofield; Heidi Hall
Subject: SR- 21-0082 Appointed Public Health Officer
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 6:25:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To All This May Concern;

Kindly remove SR- 21-0082 from the consent calendar. This appointment is very alarming & unethical as Sherilynn
E. Cooke, M.D. is not a Nevada County resident, nor was this position made available to local candidates. It is only
fair this position is open for discussion, public comment, & review from residents in Nevada County fairly.

Sent from my iPad
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From: Robin DeMartini
To: bdofsupervisors; Heidi Hall; Ed Scofield; Dan Miller; Sue Hoek; Hardy Bullock
Cc: Public Health; BOS Public Comment
Subject: SR 21-0882 be immediately removed from the Consent Calendar…
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 5:28:25 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SR 21-0882 be immediately removed from the Consent Calendar…
It has come to my attention that Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D., who is employed full-time as an M.D. at
Kaiser in Martinez, has been hand selected in a no-bid contract by Jill Blake to become Nevada
County's next Public Health Officer.  

I am requesting the formation of an oversight committee; a group of the PUBLIC, preferably health
oriented/educated individuals and a group of LOCAL Doctors, to review the current selection and
open up the bid for this position to local doctors who have a vested interest in our local community 

This item MUST be placed on the agenda (for discussion and public comment) with a review from
the PHO oversight committee and suggested local M.D.’s.

Thank you,
Robin DeMartini

Sent from ProtonMail for iOS





From: Rebecca Cole
To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: Sherilynn Cooke
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 9:18:01 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am concerned about Nevada County  employing Sherilynn Cooke as our Public Health
Officer.  She does not understand our health needs.  Our Public Health Official needs to be
selected by a local oversight committee from doctors who live in our area.  
Thank you.  
Rebecca Cole 
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From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 3:55:36 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

ER Regan submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: This item is on consent and supposed to be uncontroversial. Clearly it is. Selecting a
Doctor outside of our community- no one knows anything about, with no public discourse and
offering nearly 1/2 a million for her contract is outrageous. A position of PHO holds power and
the public must be included in the appointment of someone who will serve our needs best. Local
options first with community input is a must.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings











From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 4:15:59 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Rachel West submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: Hiring a doctor who is responsible for the public health of our county that doesn’t
actually live or participate in our community is absolutely the wrong move. This position needs to
be someone who lives locally and is concerned about how things actually effect us and feels
what those decisions feel like. Covid has been trying on every level and Nevada County has
done a terrible job listening to what it’s citizens need. Please consider another candidate for this
position.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings





From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 4:25:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Quinna Water submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: I would like to see someone appointed who is a local and will also be impacted by
the legislations passed, not to mention a more affordable candidate.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings







From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 4:38:04 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

John Walsh submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: At the time of this comment there are roughly six pages of opposition to this
appointment. The BOS should heed that input and open the selection up for public input and
consider qualified doctors who reside within Nevada County. Why the large salary? A quick
glance at other counties PHO salaries are well below 500k. As a resident of Nevada City I want
health recommendations that are appropriate for Nevada County. Not ones that are from
someone who lives in the Bay Area. Open this process up

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings



From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 4:41:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Na Pa submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: Please consider local applicants for his position.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings

















From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 6:11:47 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

JB Hiatt submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: Please consider hiring a qualified doctor for the position of PHO who is local and
familiar with our communities strengths and weaknesses. We need an individual who will be
living within the community, in order that they understand the implications and ramifications of
their decisions for the community. Thank you J. Hiatt

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings













From: Robin DeMartini
To: bdofsupervisors; Heidi Hall; Ed Scofield; Dan Miller; Sue Hoek; Hardy Bullock
Cc: Public Health; BOS Public Comment
Subject: SR 21-0882 be immediately removed from the Consent Calendar…
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 5:28:25 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SR 21-0882 be immediately removed from the Consent Calendar…
It has come to my attention that Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D., who is employed full-time as an M.D. at
Kaiser in Martinez, has been hand selected in a no-bid contract by Jill Blake to become Nevada
County's next Public Health Officer.  

I am requesting the formation of an oversight committee; a group of the PUBLIC, preferably health
oriented/educated individuals and a group of LOCAL Doctors, to review the current selection and
open up the bid for this position to local doctors who have a vested interest in our local community 

This item MUST be placed on the agenda (for discussion and public comment) with a review from
the PHO oversight committee and suggested local M.D.’s.

Thank you,
Robin DeMartini

Sent from ProtonMail for iOS



From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 8:59:19 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Kristin Duffy submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: I’m of by he opinion that this position should be filled my someone from the
community, who lives in the community and would be subject to decisions they make for us. Also
the BOS should want to take feedback from the community they serve. This decision should be
made in a public setting where the community can give feedback. This position is a powerful
position and will effect our community and will greatly effect our schools.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings



From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 8:59:34 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Amy Schubert submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: Our PHO should be someone who lives locally and knows our community. Someone
who is vested in our way of life. We are not the bay area. We are not a city. Nor do we want to
be. Please don’t vote this person in. This is a decision that should have community input.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings



From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 9:14:40 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Patricia Milami submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: I would wish to see that the person elected to this position is a member of this
community and a resident in our county. I do not have faith in a person making such serious
decisions for our county, our communities, and most importantly our schools who does not live
among us to have a real grasp on day to day living in this county.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings



From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 9:19:25 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Ryan Duffy submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: Please consider the significant differences between communities and the variances
in public health policy that are both expected and appropriate. Our public health officer should be
both present and vested in the community as he or she makes decisions that affect us all.
Please do not hire Dr. Cooke for this important position in our county.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings



From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 9:27:57 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Dee Dziak submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: Why is the Nevada Corporation intending on installing someone unfamiliar with day
to day life in our county? I’m under the impression this candidate is from the impeccable town of
Oakland. 

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings





From: noreply@granicusideas.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 11:08:22 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Lisa Fortgonz submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 8. SR 21-0882 Resolution approving a contract between the County of Nevada and
Sherilynn E. Cooke, M.D. to serve as the Public Health Officer and Registrar for the County of
Nevada, for the period January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, and authorizing the Chair of the
Board of Supervisors to execute the contract.

eComment: Remove this controversial agenda item 8. SR 21-0882 from the Consent calander
immediately! And a more public election process must be implemented before a contract is
authorized. The Supervisors should direct staff to prioritize the hiring of a PHO from Nevada
county rather than sending almost half a million dollars to an out of county consultant. A panel of
local medical professionals and citizens should be convened to assist the county in making the
best possible selection.

View and Analyze eComments
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From: cindy burke
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: PHO
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 2:06:08 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am writing as a concerned citizen about the county’s apparent decision to put in place a PHO from
another county.

This position pays more than the president of the United states at $400,000. and more than Dr.
Fauci’s pay at 417,000, and brings with it tremendous power that may impact our communities
without this person even living here or knowing our people or needs.

Please readdress this issue immediately!

Cindy Burke and Michael Allgeier

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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From: Chris Whitlock
To: BOS Public Comment
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 8:37:22 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Item 8 is on the first page, which is Agenda item SR 21-0882. 
resolution to hire Sharilyn E. Cook, MD as the PHO, etc.

Don't we have enough of this coming from our federal government and our state government?

Please do not send Nevada County down the same road. Do not vote for 
Sharilyn E. Cook, MD as the PHO, etc, and put shackles on the freedom we are allowed under
the Constitution of the United States.

We need no more restrictions to cripple the county and put unnecessary restrictions on
businesses and private lives.

 We voted for you and to put a hired shill, unvoted for and unapproved by the population, to
do as the outrageous political steamroller wants to do in Nevada County.

This is outrageous and unacceptable. Please do not allow this to happen and please do not
allow this woman to be hired, assuming power not beneficial for the common population.
-- 
Chris Whitlock
<ps42v1cw@gmail.com>












































